Kindergarten Homework & News
January 3, 2017
Welcome back, and welcome to Year 2017!  We hope you enjoyed your Winter Break!
We will be reviewing and preparing for Reading and Math Assessments this month.  Themes this month:  Winter Weather, Hibernation, Penguins, Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr.  We will be writing opinion texts.  We will be working in depth with teen numbers.
Important Dates to Remember
No School:  Monday, January 16, 2017
Progress Reports:  Tuesday, January 24, 2017

No School:  Monday, January 30, 2017

Homework
Tuesday night
  “Practice Counting Numbers”
Wednesday night  “Missing Letter Ornaments”, Lower-Case 
Thursday night  “Vehicle Subtraction”[image: image1.png]



